
SENIOR BACCALAUREATE MASS 


As the seniors' final days are fast approaching, one of the few 
traditions they come about is the baccalaureate mass. This mass 
allows for all the seniors to come to school, one more time, in 
their caps and gowns, and celebrate with their brothers and sisters 
before they leave. This beautiful mass allows the St. Genevieve 
community to come together and admire all the seniors, share 
some laughs and tears, and reminisce in the memories that have 
been created with them this year. This mass allows students to say 
one last goodbye to the class of 2023 before their graduation. This 
mass also allowed the parents and the rest of the school to get 

introduced to the new senior class, the class of 2024. Mr.Horn also 
appointed the choir to sing a song about the graduating seniors passing on their 
responsibility to the new seniors. This song was titled “Pass it On”. The new seniors 
celebrated their first moments as being the new seniors by singing the alma mater and 
dancing to the “Hoorah for Valiants” in the middle of the gym.                                                                              
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Seniors walking in at their Baccalaureate 
Mass

 Kindergarten & 1st Grade Practicing with 
Coach Kayla and Coach Jocelyn

The St.Genevieve Boy and Girls Varsity soccer team have, 
once again, hosted their soccer tournament for kids in the 
elementary schools. This soccer tournament includes teams 
ranging from the grade levels of kindergarten to first grade 
and second to third grade. They are coached by two 
members of the boys soccer team and two members from the 
girls soccer team. Adrain Escobar says, “I have enjoyed 
getting to know these kids. They were a bit shy at first, but 
they eventually opened up and it was really great to get to 
know them. I am sad it is coming to an end, but I'm glad to 
have experienced this”. The soccer team is hosting the final 
tournament this Friday, June 2nd. It includes a potluck for 
all the athletes and coaches, as well as the kids playing their 
last game. Good luck little valiants!
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